
• • UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 . 

Docket No. 50-255 
LS05-81- 07-049 

Mr. David P. Hoffman 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
Consumers Power Company 
1945 W Parnall Road 
Jackson, Michigan 49201 

Dear Mr. Hoffman: 

July 16, 1981 

SUBJECT: SUSCEPTIBILITY OF SAFETY-RELATED EQUIPMENT/SYSTEMS 
TO FLOODING OF NON-CATEGORY I (SEISMIC) SYSTEMS 
(PALISADES) 

On April 30, 1981, I sent you a letter requesting the status of unresolved 
issues for this generic multiplant activity (B-11) on Palisades and tied 
B-11 to SEP Topic VI-7.D. 

My June 19, 1981 letter separated B-11 from Topic VI-7.D and indicated that 
Topic VI-7.D was completed. 

H.owever~ we rust still resolve B-11 because of the potential for flooding 
of the auxi 1 iary feedwater pumps and a diesel generator. Accardi ngly, 
you are requested to provide responses to lT1Y April 30, 1981 letter. 

cc: See next page 
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Sincerely, 

t
.. t/~ 1/, 71"'~ 

Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief . 
· Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 

Division of Licensing 




